
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 
10th January 2025 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 

  
It’s been lovely to see everyone 

back after the Christmas break and 

to hear the children’s stories of 

what a nice holiday they have had. 

Our attendance has definitely 

picked up which is probably due to 

everyone having the chance to fully 

rest and fight off the coughs and 

colds.  

As we head into the new year, one 

of our priorities is manage the 

transition to become part of Selby 

Educational Trust in time for our 

expected conversion date of 1st 

April. We will keep you up to date 

with our progress.  

Our fundraising efforts before 

Christmas were hugely successful 

and we are on our way to replacing 

the trim trail. Watch out for Spring 

events from the PTA.  

On Monday 13th and 20th January, 

Erica Wilson, our Garforth Cluster 

Family Support Worker, will be in 

school for the morning and will be 

available if any families want to drop 

in to chat with her. She will be out 

on the playground near the class 1 

entrance from 8:40.  

 

 

 
Lily, Alice & Reuben 

A great first week at Aberford 

Benji Arabella 

Always being ready to 
learn 

Working hard in lessons 

Elliot N Sophia 

Sharing informative 
past learning 

Confident performance 
poetry 

Katy Ewan  

Working hard in maths Working hard in maths 
 

 

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 96.5% 

Class 1 98.2% 

Class 2 96.2% 

Class 3 97.1% 

Class 4 96.5% 

 

 

Dates this half term: 

 

Tuesday 28th January   Young Voices concert in Sheffield 

Friday 14th February   School closes for half term 

Monday 24th February  School reopens  

Wed 26th February  Parents Evening 
 

 

 

 
 

C1 Scarlet For displaying our half 
term’s value of Compassion 

 

C2 Jess 

C3 Angel  

C4 Oliver  

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 
  

House points 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 170 28 

Lotherton 210 37 

Parlington 190 27 

Hazlewood 198 34 

 

Message from the PTA 
A final call for the remaining 

sponsor money.  If anyone still has 

any sponsor money, please can 

this be sent into the school office 

on Monday or paid on the Go fund 

me page.  Thank you  

 

www.gofundme.com/f/aberford-

c-of-e-primary-school-get-a-

new-trim-trail 
 

£10,000 
 

£4411.66  
Halloween Raffle 
Halloween Disco 

Tempest Photography 
Cauliflower Cards 

Bags2School 
Northern Power Grid 

Go Fund Me 
Sponsorship 

Asda Giving Pot  
Nativity Raffle 
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